
 

Second-Hand Uniform 

Dear Parents, 

Collection bins are placed in all boarding/ day Houses for pupils to donate their 

used uniforms and sports kits. The used items are cleaned, sorted and placed in 

the second-hand uniform shop by PA volunteers.   

Please ask your child to place their outgrown or unwanted uniforms and sports 

kits in the Collection bin before the term ends this month.   

 

The second-hand uniform shop will be open on the following dates this year; 

 

Friday 15th August: 2:00 – 4:00 pm  

Friday 22nd August: 2:00 – 4:00 pm 

Friday 29th August: 2:00 – 4:00 pm 

Tuesday 2nd September: 2:00 – 4:00 pm (*Stock will be very limited)  

 

The shop is located on the right-hand side of the driveway once you pass the 

large yellow building driving towards reception.  

 

CASH PAYMENT ONLY PLEASE 

We are accepting CASH payment only, please bring small notes.  

We greatly appreciate your understanding. 

 

The shop is run by PA volunteers. 

All proceeds are redistributed back to the Pupils and the College community.  


